
Report to Council 

From the Office of Mayor Rob Vagramov 

  1 

Date: April 23, 2021 

Subject: Statistics Canada 2021 Census 

On April 22, 2021 my office received the attached email from Statistics Canada regarding 2021 
Census.  
 
The census collection is set to start on May 3, 2021 which will help support programs related to 
infrastructure and development throughout Canada. This data supports numerous municipal 
programs related to our infrastructure and public transportation and is a way to measure 
Canada’s sustainable development and environmental goals.  
 
The data will be collected through a questionnaire from Statics Canada online application. This 
questionnaire will also be accessible by over the phone or a request of a paper questionnaire 
from Statistics Canada can be made. The request from Statistics Canada was to help support 
them in the success of the 2021 Census by spreading the word in the community.  
 
Therefore I am recommending the following: 
 
THAT the City of Port Moody support the 2021 Census and encourage all residents to 

complete their census questionnaire online, as accurate and complete census data 

support programs and services that benefit our community, as recommended in the 

report dated April 23, 2021 from Mayor Rob Vagramov regarding Statistics Canada 2021 

Census; 

AND THAT staff be directed to re-post social media posts from Stats Canada related to 

the 2021 Census. 

 

Attachment 
1. Email to Mayor Rob Vagramov dated April 22, 2021 from Statistics Canada regarding 

2021 Census 

 


